
The Blueriq Community is publicly available
The Blueriq Community is now open to the public. This means that you no longer need to log in when viewing the documentation or knowledge base of the 
Blueriq Community. With this transition, the Community becomes a space where both beginners and experts can explore the possibilities of the Blueriq 
Platform without limitations.  

Not all documentation is publicly available, as it may contain information regarding, for example, security risks or personal information. A login is still 
required to access these parts.  In addition, Questions can now only be asked in the Customer Portal, so you can easily ask your questions in a secure 
and separate environment.  

If you have any questions regarding this change, please contact us at .support@blueriq.com  

Regards,

Maarten
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